
Prayer Concerns

Pablo Dalangin (Carmen Montesa’s Uncle) Nemelyn Cejes (Dwight Gati llo’s Niece)
Carol and Tasha Sneed - health  Jon and Dolores Messina - health
Michelle Storment      Cheryl Dablo and Family  --  father died
Doug & Yvonne Holsti ne and Family Beth Trainer (Broken Femar)

Dr John joins me in expressing our deep appreciati on to each and everyone for your prayers, cards, support and expres-
sion of love on the passing of my father Basil Alexander. He loved our Church and our Church Family. May God bless you.  

Love in Him, Irena Cole

If you would like to pray with someone, an elder will be available in the North Room right aft er the church service.

Welcome to the 

Garden Grove Seventh-day Adventist Church
March 19, 2011

Performing Arts - Thomas R. Neslund
949.306.1453

Women’s Ministries Leader - Marilyn Krell
h.714.970.2552 c.714.3185774
GGWomensministry@aol.com

Youth Leaders - Steve and Moenau Rivera
714.920.2020
youth@gardengrovesda.com

Pathfi nders/Adventurers - Alex Caldwell
562.899.1925 
Acwaverun@MSN.com.

Pastor Emeritus of Nurture - R. Ted Sneed
714.979.4232

Senior Pastor - Dan Smith
951.359.4634 home; 951.236.7262 cell
pastordan@gardengrovesda.com

Offi  ce Manager - Silvino J. Briceno
714.534.1987 ext. *110
offi  ce@gardengrovesda.com

Bible Worker - Helen Sneed
714.534.1987 ext. *117
714.979.4232 cell

Treasurer  714.534.1987 ext. *115

Life Coaching Program - Paula Hollmon
714.534.1987 ext. *112

Community Services  714.534.4376

As a church of prayer, every Sabbath we will print the names of people requesti ng special prayer for two weeks. 

If you have a prayer request or a praise report, please fi ll out a gray card in the pews and hand it to a Deacon or drop it in the off ering plate.  
If you would like a member of the Pastoral Staff  to contact you regarding your request, please indicate this on your prayer request card as 

well. Each request is remembered during the staff  meeti ngs and is kept confi denti al unless requested to appear in the bulleti n

Our March 2011 budget is $15,000.00. 
We have received $6,089.09.

Important Phone Numbers

Church offi  ce address:  12702 9th Street, Garden Grove, CA 92840 
Ph: 714.534.1987     Fax:  714.534.3877

offi  ce@gardengrovesda.com
Website:  www.gardengrovesda.com

    
Offi  ce Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.



Children’s Sabbath School    
Cradle Roll birth-age 3 years 
Kindergarten age 4 - age 6 years
Primary age 7 - age 9 years 
Juniors grades 5 & 6 
Earliteens grades 7 & 8

Youth  
Youth/Collegiate  ages 14 - 18 Library

Adult Classes  
Young Adults (ages 18 - 40) Collegiate Quarterly Youth Chapel
Filipino (English) Class Adult Quarterly Pathfi nder Room 
Tom Neslund Adult Quarterly North Room
Spanish Class  Spanish Quarterly Board Room
Vietnamese Class Vietnamese Quarterly Mother’s Room (Sanctuary)
Friends in Prayer “Lord I Have a Questi on” Upstairs Landing
Dan Smith “Revelati on Revealing” Fellowship Hall

Upcoming Events  

Tonight 8:30 pm Movie Night Fellowship Hall
Tues, Mar 22:   6:30 pm Worship Planning Committ ee Board Room
Wed, Mar 23:   9:00 am  Food Distributi on Program Community Services
 7:00 pm Vietnamese Bible Study Group North Room
Thu, Mar 24: 6:30 pm Revelati on Seminar  Fellowship Hall
 8:00 pm Choir Rehearsal Main Sanctuary
Fri, Mar 25 7:00pm Friday Night Live Youth Chapel
Sab, Mar 26: 10:50 am Sabbath Worship Service Main Sanctuary
 
  

Offi  ce Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Church Directory
If you were unable to take your picture for the directory you can still sub-

mit a picture of you and your family to be added.  You can email one to 
office@gardengrovesda.com or hand one to Silvino at the kiosk.  There is 
a fee of $10.00 that can be turned in via a tithe envelope clearly marked as 

Directory Picture Submission.  The cut-off date is March 26, 2011.

 
MOVIE NIGHT this Sabbath starting at 8:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.

Tonight’s feature: The Incredibles! Join us for one of the last Movie
Night Fundraisers!  Food and snacks also available for sale, all

proceeds going toward the Young Adults Thailand Mission Trip.

CHILDREN’S CHOIR this Sabbath at 5:30 pm in the Board Room (un-
derneath the Fellowship Hall). For more information or to get on the Chil-
dren’s Choir Newsletter for all updates, email amanda@gardengrovesda.

com

 Today’s Deacons:
Pat Burn - Lead

Alex Caldwell     Doug Holstein     Glen Monty
Mitchell Phillips     Kevin Stanish        Carl Tameifuna     Joel Tameifuna

Please meet the lead deacon 10 minutes prior to service in the Deacon’s Room. 



GARDEN GROVE SDA CHURCH
March 19, 2011

10:55 a.m.

SONGS OF PRAISE Rainbolt
Majesty of Heaven

Hosanna
God of Wonders

WELCOME Dan Smith
INVITING GODS PRESENCE

CALL TO WORSHIP Lesieli Tameifuna

MORNING HYMN Congregation
Hymn 229, All Hail the Power of Jesus Name

MORNING PRAYER Setaita Tameifuna

CHILDREN’S STORY Audry Railey

OFFERING Andrew Coetzee

OFFERTORY Children’s Choir
Let Them Come

 

SCRIPTURE Adita Arriola 
Matthew 15:8 & 9

DRAMA Garden Grove SDA Drama

SPECIAL MUSIC* Garden Grove SDA Men’s Quartet

MORNING MESSAGE Dan Smith
Don’t Sweat the Small Stuff!

SONG OF RESPONSE GGSDA Men’s Quartet 

THE BLESSING* Dan Smith

POSTLUDE 

Worship Planner: Lesieli Tameifuna

 

* Out of respect to the worshippers, Deacons will close Sanctuary doors to be reopened 

immediately thereafter.



Worship Service

Please remember to put your phones 
and pagers on silent.  Thank you!

Off ering: Local Church Budget

Sabbath Rest conti nues unti l 
7:03pm tonight.  Next week’s 
Sabbath welcome is at 7:08pm.
Remember Day Light Savings is this 
Sunday.

Upcoming Fellowship Lunch:      April 2
Filipino and Friends Potluck:  Mar. 26

Community Announcements

If you are a deacon, deaconess, or elder, 
please fi ll out a guest card from a pew 
and place it in an off ering plate with all 
of you contact informati on including 
your phone number and email.

REVELATION SEMINAR:  Two Tracks, 
One is Thursday night, 7 pm, Fellowship 
Hall, Supper at 6:30.  The Second Track 
is Saturday morning, 10:00 to 10:45, 
Fellowship Hall. This will be an enti rely 
fresh, contemporary reinterpretati on 
of the book of Revelati on, blending 
the traditi onal with some of the latest 

new insights and ways of looking at 
it, Christ-centered,  character of God-
focused, verse-by-verse through the 
enti re book in 12 nights.  Hope you 
can come to one of them!  One of the 
best opti ons to invite someone to.

DO YOU KNOW ANYONE WHO NEEDS 
A JOB?? JOB READINESS WORKSHOPS 
WILL BE HELD HERE AT THE CHURCH 
DURING THE MONTH OF MARCH.  
DON’T MISS THIS OPPORTUNITY TO 
INVITE SOMEONE YOU KNOW! FOR 
DETAILS CONTACT PAULA HOLLMON  
 714-534-1987/888-527-1870.

Community Services - Needs more of 
everything.  Supply is low and demand 
is high. Please conti nue to bring 
whatever you can to the community 
service room or the front offi  ce. M - 
Thur. 9am to 5pm.

My name is Innocent Musaza.  I am a 
member of the Norwalk SDA Church 
and I am looking for a room for rent 
for my nephew who is 21.  If you know 
of one that is available, please contact 
you church offi  ce.  Thank you.

Lost & Found: The church offi  ce has 
been accumulati ng items such as 
glasses, Bibles, scarves, umbrellas, 
keys.  If you’d like to claim something 
you’ve misplaced, please come by the 
offi  ce aft er church or during regular 
offi  ce hours.  Eventually Lost & Found 
items will be donated to Community 
Services.

Bulleti n Deadline is Wednesday 
12:00 pm.  E-mail announcements to 
bulleti n@gardengrovesda.com. 

Youth

Your Youth Sabbath School is beginning 
the New Year by saving change for 
tuiti on assistance.  So far they have 
collected $115.11.  If you would like 
to save change for this project, you 
may bring it to the Youth Sabbath 
School room in the Library, or give it 
to Melissa Olson.  Thank you to those 
who donated coins last Sabbath!

Young Adults 

If you would like to be added to the 
Garden Grove Young Adult Ministries 
event email list, please send your 
contact informati on (name, email, 

phone number) to ggsdayam@gmail.

com.

Adventurers/Pathfi nders

Our next Pathfi nder/Adventurer 

meeti ng is today in the Pathfi nder 

room from 6:30pm-8:30pm. We will be 

working on a new honor and preparing 

for our end-of-the-year acti viti es. We 

look forward to seeing you all there!!!

Alex Caldwell: Phone-(562) 899-1925, 

Email-Acwaverun@MSN.com; Sandra 

Caldwell: Phone-(562) 773-9450, 

Email-scaldwell262@YAHOO.com

Orangewood Corner 

For more informati on about Orangewood Academy 

or Sunrise Christi an Preschool please visit our 

website: www.orangewoodacademy.com


